
From: Francisco, Tory
Sent: 3/3/2011 9:31:17 AM
To: Francisco, Tory (tory.francisco@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: A.08-05-022 - LIEE Process Evaluation and Impact Evaluation Final Reports Public 

Workshop Announcement

Greetings

This notice acts as announcement of the Low Income Energy Efficiency Program 
combined Process and Impact Evaluation Final Reports Public Workshop. In efforts to 
reduce travel costs and environmental impact, we are holding both evaluation 
workshops on the same day. Similarly, this public workshop will be available via 
WebEx and teleconference call.

As per Resolution E-4237, a public workshop soliciting public input will be held at the 
CPUC Golden Gate Room in San Francisco, CA. on March 28, 2011.

The draft versions of the Process and Impact evaluations’ final reports, all 
presentations and an agenda will be circulated to the service list prior to the workshop

Details of the Public Workshop:

Venue : Golden Gate Room. 505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102.

Date: Monday, March 28, 2011

Time: 10:00 am to 4:00 pm

Redacted RedactedTeleconference Information: Please dial Passcode
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WebEx information to follow.

Tory N. Francisco

Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division | Low Income Programs

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Ave. \ San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.27431 Mobile: 415.971.2261) tnf@cpuc.ca.gov

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please 
notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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